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Reno, NV - February 9, 2009 – CIBL, Inc. (“CIBL” or the “Company”) is announcing 
that on January 30, 2009, CIBL’s Board of Directors authorized the Company to buy 
back up to $800,000 of CIBL stock.  Pursuant to this authorization, the Company intends 
to make purchases of its stock in the Pink Sheets© market from time to time, as it deems 
appropriate.  The Company’s purchases of its stock will take into consideration all 
relevant factors, including among others the prevailing market conditions as well as all 
applicable legal and financial disclosure requirements. 
 
In addition, CIBL is announcing that its stock has actually begun trading in the Pink 
Sheets ©, following the trading authorization issued by the Financial Industry Regulatory 
Authority (“FINRA”) on December 4, 2008.  (That authorization was previously 
announced in a December 5, 2008 press release.)  To CIBL’s knowledge, a total of 
approximately 60 of its shares have been traded to date in several separate trades, at 
prices in the range of $226 to $227 per share.   
 
At the moment, under FINRA’s rules, trades of less than 100 shares of CIBL stock are 
not being publicly reported.  However, FINRA’s rules provide that under certain 
conditions, trades of between 1 and 100 shares may be publicly reported.  CIBL 
anticipates that the public reporting of trades of 1 share or more of its stock will begin 
within the next several months, and will attempt to arrange the earliest possible date for 
such reporting with FINRA. 
 
Finally, CIBL would reiterate that it is reviewing an expression of interest in certain of its 
telecommunications properties.  (See our press release of November 18, 2008). This 
expression of interest is at values in excess of the trading price for CIBL stock noted 
above.  There can be no assurance that this expression of interest will result in a 
transaction of any sort, and CIBL cannot predict the outcome, timing or any other 



 

element of this matter.  However, it is possible that the result could be financially 
significant for the Company.  Shareholders may wish to consider this possibility in 
making any decision regarding their CIBL stock.     
 
 
 
        

* * * * 
 
 

This release contains certain forward-looking information within the meaning of Section 
27A of the Securities Act of 1933, as amended, and Section 21E of the Securities 
Exchange Act of 1934, as amended, including without limitation anticipated financing 
and corporate transactions.  It should be recognized that such information is based upon 
certain assumptions, projections and forecasts, including without limitation business 
conditions and financial markets, regulatory and other approvals, and the cautionary 
statements set forth in documents filed by CIBL on its website, www.ciblinc.com.  As a 
result, there can be no assurance that any possible transactions will be accomplished or be 
successful or that financial targets will be met, and such information is subject to 
uncertainties, risks and inaccuracies, which could be material.  

 
CIBL is a holding company with subsidiaries in wireless and cable communications and 
television broadcasting.  CIBL is listed on the Pink Sheets® under the symbol CIBY.PK.   
CIBL’s telephone number is (775) 664-3700. 
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